
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Pursuant to Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources NR 110.09(4), notice is hereby given by 

the Common Council of the City of Watertown, Wisconsin, that a public hearing will be held on 

the 17th day of December, 2024, in the Council Chambers of the Municipal Building, 106 Jones 

Street, Watertown, Wisconsin, at 7:00 p.m., or shortly thereafter, to consider the adoption of a 

facility plan for the City of Watertown Wastewater Treatment Plant. The proposed facility plan 

outlines potential improvements to the Wastewater Treatment Plant to occur over the next several 

years.  

A copy of the facility plan is available for public review during normal business hours, Monday 

through Friday, between 8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. in the Finance Department of City Hall, 106 

Jones Street, Watertown, WI 53094. A copy of the facility plan will also be available at the public 

hearing. All persons wishing to be heard are invited to attend. Written comments may be submitted 

to the City of Watertown Wastewater Division at phartz@watertownwi.gov. 

 

CITY OF WATERTOWN 

Andrew Beyer, P.E. 

Director of Public Works/City Engineer 

 

PUBLISH:  

December 3, 2024 

and  

December 10, 2024  

 

(BLOCK AD) 


